
 

 

 

 
  3rd February 2022 

Safer Internet Day 
Tuesday 8th February 
All the classes will be doing an 
internet safety lesson 
from https://saferinternet.org.uk 
 
Also, Junior classes will be looking 
at the website BBC Own It and 
they will have a chance to get 
involved with the quizzes and 
games that link to ways to stay 
safe online. 
 
 

School Inset Days 
School will be closed on Thursday 31st March for 
staff training. Please note that this is a change of 
date from Monday 14th March.   

Please note the change of date 
 

Parent/Teacher Consultations 
As with many schools, we have a large number 
of children away with COVID. Some children 
have symptoms and some are asymptomatic. 
We are also having to juggle staff on a daily basis 
and this is made more difficult due to a lack of 
supply teachers. 
For this reason, we have decided that the 
parents evenings will be online as last term 
rather than having large numbers of parents and 
children mixing in school. 
This is disappointing as we would like to show 
you children's work. However, hopefully in the 
summer term we will be able to arrange a time 
for you to share your child's work and discuss 
their progress with the class teacher. 
Your appointment time will remain the same 
and teachers will be online via Google Meet as 
last term. Link details will follow. 
Please note, on Tuesday 15th February, school 
will end at 2.45pm to give teachers the chance 
to get home and online ready for parent 
consultations (having 14 meetings in school at 
the same time overloads the Wi-Fi!!). 
 

https://saferinternet.org.uk/


 

 

 
  

 

World Book Day 
Thursday 3rd March 

Come dressed to school as your favourite book 
character and if possible bring a copy of the book to 

share with your class. 
 

There will be a book token coming home with your 
child and we will be celebrating book day in school in a 

special way. 
 

At the end of this half term we are 
welcoming two new members of staff, 
Mr Parent and Miss Atkins as Learning 

Support Assistants 

Pottery Classes 
Did your child enjoy the 
pottery in school during Art 
Week?  Would you be 
interested in a four week 
pottery course for your child in 
which they would complete a 
project within a small group of 
children.  If you are interested 
in finding out more, please 
contact 
allthingsbisqd@gmail.com 
 for further information 

mailto:allthingsbisqd@gmail.com


  

 
 
  

 

Packed Lunches 
Please remember that we are a nut free school due to a number of children in Key stage 1 and Key Stage 2 
having severe nut allergies. We have noticed some children with peanut butter sandwiches at lunch and would 
ask that these not be included, to help keep children safe.  

 
 

 
Community Hub – Support for all families available 
Those children and families not eligible for FSM will be able 
to access support for food, fuel, clothing, and essentials via 
the WSCC Community Hub.  
 
The Community Hub can be contacted on 0330 222 7980 
and is open 08:00 – 20:00 Monday to Friday and 09:00 – 
17:00 weekends and bank holidays. Further information 
can be found via West Sussex County Council website. 
Should you require any further information or advice about 
the scheme, please contact 
welfarecommunities@westsussex.gov.uk. 

Cobnor and Dalesdown 
There will be a second Year 6 
Cobnor meeting (7.00pm) and 

Year 4 Dalesdown meeting 
(8.00pm) via zoom for parents on 
Tuesday 8th February for those 

unable to make the first meeting. 
An email invitation will be sent 

early next week. 

Building work 
You may have seen that there 
is building work underway in 
the lower playground. This is 
to lay a water pipe from a new 
housing development behind 
the top school field to link up 
with Arundel Road. The works 
will continue for about 5 
weeks but will not disturb the 
children. We are in daily 
contact with the construction 
team to ensure site safety. 

 



 
 

 

   

We are celebrating Children’s 
Mental Health Week in 
school with a variety of 

activities throughout the 
week. 



 

 
  

Look out for an information leaflet on an aspect of internet safety in each newsletter.  This newsletter you will see 
information about WhatsApp, which has an age certificate of 16+. 



 

 

 

 
 
 
 
In this new once termly section we want to celebrate all the successes and kind acts of 
our children outside of school. If you have something you would like to share please 
email it to goodnews@stmargaretsprimary.org.uk  
 
 
 

Well done to 
Braxtyn in Year 3 

who has progressed 
to Level 2 in 
swimming 

Congratulations 
Children in the Infants took part in the Angmering ½ mile 

and came joint 2nd! 

mailto:goodnews@stmargaretsprimary.org.uk

